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August 26, 2024 
A Special Meeting of the Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Heath Hansen at 1:00 p.m. 

Others present were Doug Sorensen, Chris Swensen, Justin Veik, and Brenda Muzney. Rick Thompson- Absent.   
Motion-Sorensen Second- Hansen to approve agenda. Vote-all in favor. Justin Veik, from ETI, started the 

meeting by stating that he receives weekly updates from Shannon CeCe, with Graphite Construction. Veik 
suggested that it should be a standard procedure for Supervisors to attend a weekly walk-through of the 
Courthouse. Abatements are in the works and CeCe is waiting to update the County on the progress of the project 
once they are complete. Sorensen and Hansen agreed to do a walk-through following the Closed Session. Veik 
requested that meeting go into Closed Session Pursuant to Iowa Code 21.5(1) (i). Motion is passed by all present. 
Meeting was moved back into regular session at 1:35 pm.  
                 Motion-Hansen Second- Sorensen to adjourn meeting at 1:35p.m. Vote-all in favor. 

 

/s/ Heath Hansen__________                           Attest: /s/Brenda Muzney         _______                                                                                                                                                 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors                     Audubon County Auditor Clerk 

 

 
 
 

    


